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Meet Ellen Aromando

“Maid”, by Nita Prose. A

We are very pleased to announce Ellen Aromando as our Volunteer of the Month.
Ellen’s friendly face and pleasant demeanor have been gracing our Center
several times a week since she joined WOCAM back in 2004.

Ellen can be found at the Center attending and filling in to lead Exercise Classes; faithfully watering our many plants;
folding Newsletters; playing Friendly Rubber Bridge, as well as enjoying a game or two of Hand and Foot. Ellen also
regularly peruses our Library - borrowing and replenishing books frequently. She continually remembers what is
happening in the lives of her card-playing friends...she is a very good listener and conversationalist. Over the years,
Ellen has been known to hand-write hundreds of thank you cards and membership cards because her
penmanship is exquisite, which appears to be a lost art these days.

Upcoming Events: Save the dates!!!
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Classes are $15 per week and all the materials and tools
needed are provided. Please see Suzi if the cost is a problem.

Thank you, Ellen, for all you have done, and continue to do, to help our Center and its members SHINE!

charmingly eccentric hotel maid discovers a guest murdered in

We will use colored pencils, watercolors, and finally acrylics.
his bed, turning her once orderly world upside down.

Now accepting items for the sale—drop off items in the hall-

August 29, every Tuesday from 1-4 PM. Please sign up at
way—not accepting clothing—sorry.

the Senior Center or email mefpsp@yahoo.com.

****Art sessions with Suzi begin July 11 through
Questions welcome. 646-3269

Yearly Yard Sale on July 22nd: 8am to 1pm

July 29th— 9am-1pm: Blueberry Fair

Bake Sale and Crafter’s
July 31st— Book Club 11-12pm:
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